
 

Helen Aitchison 

 

Our amazing friend and colleague Helen passed away in September following a 

long fight against cancer that she had fought bravely and with her usual 

humour. The funeral was held early in October and was attended by many 

family members, friends and colleagues who all expressed sadness at her 

passing. 

During the 4 ½ year she had worked at Community House, Helen was an 

energetic advocate for both improving the structure and facilities of the 

building and for making the experience of everyone who entered the building 

as enjoyable as possible. The current high reputation and status of Community 

House within Bromley is testament to her work. 

We will all miss her. 

If anyone wishes to make a donation in memory of Helen, her family have set 
up Tribute pages on St Christopher's Hospice website at: https://helen-
aitchison.muchloved.com  

 or Cancer Research website at: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/hennies-tribute-page 
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